
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 5:34 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application ref no S62A/2024/0070 nSite address David Lloyd Greystoke Avenue Bristol 
BS10 6AZ 
Importance: High 
 
Re your letter of 19 November 2024 addressed to ,  I am 
emailing on behalf of myself and my husband, Graham Mullan, the owner occupiers of this property 
to STRONGLY OBJECT to this application. 
 
We fully endorse the objection submitted by Friends of Badock’s Wood. This contains a wealth of 
appropriate information that we hope the Planning Inspectorate will consider in its entirety and we 
do not propose to restate everything contained in that objection. 
 
We call on the Planning Inspectorate to refuse this retrospective application so that this can be 
considered by the planning committee of the city council. In our opinion the submission of the 
application to the Planning Inspectorate comes over as a cynical attempt to circumvent the proper 
processes, as was the way they prevented this application being considered alongside an earlier one, 
thus avoid discussion of cumulative effects on wildlife and the surrounding area. 
 
David Lloyd have already cause irreparable damage to a valuable wildlife corridor and bat feeding 
grounds by the removal of vegetation alongside their padel courts and the current application pays 
no heed to wildlife and ecological needs of the site. 
 
Their plant room already causes an unacceptable noise nuisance to the surrounding area and the 
extension of this will make matters worse. 
 
Noise from the spa garden is also wholly unacceptable. 
 
For these reasons and the many others articulated by Friends of Badock’s Wood in their objection, 
please REFUSE this application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Linda Wilson and Graham Mullan 
 




